
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

Board of Education 

 

FROM: Jeanne Keane, Senior Director of Buildings & Grounds 

 

RE: PTO Donation of Gaga Pit for Irving Playground 

 

DATE: August 13, 2019  

 

 

Summary 

 

The Irving PTO along with the 2019 5th grade class of Irving would like to donate the money and 

parent labor to install the gaga pit per the attached. The gaga pit will provide students with 

another option for outside physical activity during PE as well as reinforce fair play and good 

sportsmanship. The donation is valued at $2,271.  

 

Administration will be seeking a motion that the Board of Education of Oak Park District 97 

accepts the donation in the amount of $2,271 at its September 10, 2019 meeting. 
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